7th July 2015

Dan Kellar

Staff Officer, Policy

The Society of Energy Professionals
2239 Yonge St

Toronto, ON M4S 2B5

VIA Canada Post, email and RSS Filing

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

P.0.Box 2319

2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2014-0370 Ontario Power Generation Inc.

- Clearance of Deferral and Variance Account Balances
The Society of Energy Professionals’ Submission on the Unsettled Matter

Dear Ms. Wallj,

THE SOCIETY

OF ENERGY PROFESSIONALS
IFPTE LOCAL 160

The Society of Energy Professionals has been an active participant in the above noted proceeding and one of the
parties to the partial settlement proposal which was accepted by the OEB on the 23" of June. Further to
Procedural Order No. 8 in this proceeding, by the 8t of July intervenors and OEB staff are to provide their written
submissions regarding the unsettled matter, which is whether certain amounts recorded in the period January 1,
2014 to October 31, 2014 in all the deferral and variance accounts except the Pension and OPEB Cost Variance
Account are appropriate.

The Society of Energy Professionals takes no position on this unsettled matter and as such will not be making a
written submission on it.

Thank you.

A Ao,

Dan Kellar

Staff Officer, Policy
The Society of Energy Professionals
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violet.binette@ontarioenergyboard.ca
michael.millar@ontarioenergyboard.ca
garry.hendel@opg.com
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